
MEMO 
 
To:  State Library Commission 
From:  Karen Strege 
Re:  Library Services Advisory Council (Council) 
Date:  March 27, 2001 
 
 
As of today, I have only received one comment about the proposals outlined in 
my February memo concerning the continuation of the Council. However, I 
anticipate and hope that we will receive more comments closer to April 11.  
For your convenience, we have included the February memo in this mailing. I 
look forward to a lively discussion about these matters in April. 


